
If you are unable to attend – call the Kidslink Office 
at 722-1034 or email: ashley.ingram@pathwaychurch.com to 
confirm your child’s attendance at Kidslink this school year!  

 

 
  
 
 
 

 
 

 This important meeting is held because we want you as parents to feel 
comfortable at Kidslink! 

 Parents only meeting! It’s fine for only one parent to attend. No children, 
please! This is a time when we go over important KDHE state required forms, 
talk about policies, and answer questions!  Your child’s teacher will be 
speaking to her classroom parents.   

 Anyone who isn’t feeling well– please stay home and do not attend. 
 Bring your own pen! 
 Returning parents: You are very welcome to attend, but we also understand 

if you want to opt out of coming this year, since you have attended an 
orientation meeting in the past. Please email or call if you aren’t attending! 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

MWF & 5 DAY/WK. CLASSES – TUESDAY, AUGUST 19 
T-TH CLASSES – THURSDAY, AUGUST 21 

6:00-7:15 pm 
 

We look forward to meeting you! 
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